
A new formula for the Christmas elves’ mail

Vaudreuil-Dorion, November 16, 2020 – This year, the City is offering a new approach to the 
traditional Courrier des lutins. On November 28 and 29, the elves will meet children by taking 
school bus routes, covering the eight districts of  Vaudreuil-Dorion’s territory. In total, they will 
stop at 115 locations along the various routes. The different routes will be available soon on the 
website.

Children are invited to write their letter to Santa Claus right away, indicating their mailing address 
in order to receive a reply. Mailings should be addressed to:

Santa Claus 
North Pole H0H 0H0 

Canada

The various routes will be available soon on the City’s website. Families will also have the oppor-
tunity to drop off  their letter in one of  the boxes provided outside the Centre Multisports or the 
municipal library on November 28 and 29.

If  the weather conditions do not allow the activity to take place, it will have to be cancelled.

For any additional information, citizens are invited to contact the Recreation and Cultural Depart-
ment at 450 455-3371, option 4. 
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